
29 May - DATA report 2013 Released

There are no translations available.

ONE released its DATA Report 2013  which examines how developing countries - with a
particular focus on sub-Saharan Africa - are progressing in reaching the Millennium
Development Goals’ targets. ONE also just released a S
pecial Report Tracking Development Assistance
, which holds European governments to account for their promises to the world’s poor. 
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http://one_org_international.s3.amazonaws.com/international/wp-content/uploads/2013/07/data_report_2013_en.pdf
http://one_org_international.s3.amazonaws.com/international/wp-content/uploads/2013/07/data_report_2013_tracking_development_assistance_summary.pdf
http://one_org_international.s3.amazonaws.com/international/wp-content/uploads/2013/07/data_report_2013_tracking_development_assistance_summary.pdf

